

## Republic of the Philippines Province of Quezon Municipality of San Antonio Barangay BRIONES



## OFFICE OF THE SANGGUNIANG KABATAAN

## Mary Maxxine D. Escueta

Sangguniang Kabataan Chairperson Barangay Briones San Antonio, Quezon 4324 San Antonio maxxineescueta@gmail.com 0991 590 1466 October 31, 2024

Philippine Corps Alumni Foundation for Philippine Development Philippine Foundation

## Dear PCAFPD:

I am pleased to recommend Precious Lorraine Ulan for the PCAFPD Student Scholarship. As the SK Chairperson of Barangay Briones, San Antonio, Quezon, I had the opportunity to know and work with Precious Lorraine Ulan from our barangay, and I believe she deserve this scholarship for her hard work and dedication.

Precious Lorraine Ulan stands out as a dedicated and motivated student. Despite the challenges she faces, she consistently puts forth her best effort in both her studies and extracurricular activities. Her positive attitude and willingness to help others have made a significant impact on our team and our community.

In addition to her participation in our team, Precious Lorraine Ulan has maintained a solid academic record while balancing her responsibilities. She has shown that she can manage her time effectively and is committed to her education.

Moreover, Precious Lorraine Ulan is actively involved in our community, often participating in local events and initiatives. Her willingness to contribute and support those around her demonstrates her strong character and sense of responsibility.

I am confident that Precious Lorraine Ulan will make the most of the opportunities provided by the PCAFPD Student Scholarship. She has the potential to excel and continue making a positive difference in her community.

Thank you for considering Precious Lorraine Ulan for this scholarship. Please feel free to reach out if you would like any more information or specific examples of her contributions.

Sincerely,

Mary Maxxine D. Escueta
Sangguniang Kabataan Chairperson
Briones, San Antonio, Quezon